
ANNOUNCING AN AWMA-MOTHER LODE CHAPTER (MLC) TOUR OF  
WESTERN PLACER WASTE MANAGEMENT AUTHORITY FACILITY 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2018 
 
Western Placer Waste Management Authority (WPWMA) (http://www.wpwma.com/) is a regional agency 
comprised of the Cities of Lincoln, Rocklin, and Roseville and the County of Placer.  They offer recycling and 
waste disposal services to these communities as well as the City of Auburn and Town of Loomis.  The 
WPWMA’s primary facility includes a landfill, materials recovery facility (MRF), composting operation, and 
household hazardous waste management facility.    
 
We’ll meet for lunch in a conference room at the facility, during which information will be provided regarding 
the waste management activities conducted on-site.  After the brief presentation and lunch, there will be a 
guided tour of the MRF and composting operation. 
 
RESERVATIONS:  Please register before 5:00 pm on Monday, October 8, 2018 via email at 
psullivan@scsengineers.com.  Registering will allow us to efficiently track the reservations and plan food and 
refreshments.   
 
IMPORTANT:  Space is limited to the first 30 registrants.  Due to facility security requirements and limited 
space availability, pre-registration is required for this event.  The tour will be on foot.  The WPWMA will 
provide hard hats and safety vests for the tour; however, please wear sensible shoes suitable for a facility 
tour, including closed toes. 
 
LOCATION:  Located at 3033 Fiddyment Road at the corner of Athens Avenue between Roseville and Lincoln 
(map).  Final detailed driving instructions and carpool information will be provided to registrants prior to the 
event.  Parking is limited, so carpooling is highly encouraged. 
 
AGENDA: 
• 11:30 AM – Arrival/Social 
• 12:00 PM – Presentation/Lunch/Q&A 
• 12:45 PM – Facility Tour 
• 1:45 PM   – Adjournment 
 
COST: 
• Free, pizza lunch will be served 

 
CANCELLATION:  If you registered but are unable to attend, please cancel as soon as possible in order to assist 
us in planning for food and beverages at the meeting.       
 
WHO SHOULD ATTEND?  This event may be attended by interested members of the AWMA MLC and their 
colleagues.  We also welcome representatives of regulatory agencies, academia, industry, community and 
environmental groups, and the consulting community as well as our friends at the SWANA Gold Rush chapter. 
 
QUESTIONS?  If you have any questions, you may contact Pat Sullivan at (916) 361-1297 or via email.  For 
more information about the Mother Lode Chapter of the Air & Waste Management Association, visit our 
website at http://www.awma-mlc.org. 
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